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Comments: I am in support of the said trail, Redstone to McClure Pass.  I believe that the route chosen would

have little impact on wildlife due to its chosen route that is within the river corridor, using established old

roadways for the majority of the route.  I believe it will bring welcomed economic value to the Redstone and

Marble and Carbondale corridor. Keeping bikes off the road and ensuring safety for vehicles and riders is better

for everyone.  


